
        
    
 
 
 
February 20, 2015 
 
 
 
Milford Fire Department, Residence of Milford, 
 
Milford Water Company wishes to thank all of the firefighters and residents of Milford for your 
help removing the snow from the hydrants in and around town. This has been a very difficult 
year in terms of snow fall and unfortunately we still have a month or so to go. The Company 
greatly appreciates the time and efforts put in by our local firefighters and residents clearing 
around hydrants throughout town and in front of their homes providing us with much needed 
support during this very harsh winter. 
 
I wish to personally thank all you on behalf of my Board of Directors and my staff for your 
continued support and efforts. It is through the efforts of us all that make this such a great 
community to live in. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David L. Condrey 
 
David L. Condrey 
General Manager, Milford Water Company   
 

 

MILFORD WATER COMPANY 
 

66 Dilla Street, Milford, MA 01757 
Tele:  508-473-5110  Fax:  508-478-7997 
Email:  milfordwater@milfordwater.com 


	MILFORD WATER COMPANY

